

Kings Hill Parish Council

Enhancing the lives of the Kings Hill Community

Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council Parking Gibson Building Gibson Drive Kings Hill West Malling Kent ME19 4LZ

18 March 2016

Dear Sir

Proposed Parking Charges in West Malling

Kings Hill Parish Council would like to register their objection to the proposed parking charges that may take place in West Malling's short stay car park.

Historically car parks in rural shopping centers have been free in order to support local businesses and to stimulate the local economy, therefore we would oppose any charges that may be introduced.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Munro

Chief Executive Officer

On behalf of Kings Hill Parish Council